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Threads Across Nebraska quilts: 
 

Thank you to those who provided quilts for the show at Threads Across Nebraska.  Your 

quilt will be available at the Monday night meeting.  Nancy Anderson will have your quilts 

in the meeting room.  We hope you will join show and tell and show your quilt and tell the 

story behind it for all of the members.  We are looking forward to seeing the Lincoln 

Quilters Guild contribution to Threads Across Nebraska. 
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